Repubiic of the Philippines
Office of the President

CDA

Bases Conversion and

Development Authority
NOTICE OF AWARD
September 3, 2018
DR. MICHAEL L. TAN, PH.D.
Chancellor
University of the Philippines Diliman
Quezon City

Dear Chancellor Tan:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the Consulting Services for the Light
Detection and Ranging Data (LiDAR) for New Clark City (NCC) is hereby awarded to the
University of the Philippines ata contract price of Pesos: Four Million Seven Hundred Ninety
Four Thousand Three Hundred Fifty and 02/00 (PhP 4,794,350.02), inclusive of all
applicable taxes, fees and other charges.

In this regard, you are hereby required, within 10 calendar days from receipt of this Notice
of Award, to formally enter into a Memorandum of Agreement with BCDA, provided that all
documentary requirements are complied with.

Failure to enter into the said agreement shall constitute sufficient ground for cancellation of
the award.

Please indicate your concurrence by signing on the space below “Conforme” and return the
same upon signing.

Very trivy yours,

Cnlucldr. X 4~
AILEEN ANUNCIA%OT\I R.Z0OSA
Executive Vice President

Conforme:

Dr. Michael L. Tan, Ph.D.
Authorized Representativef/-/
llmc for Gonsullancy Services
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